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Executive Committee Meeting
Wed. March 25, 2015
Via conference call

In Attendance: Dana Mordecai, Andrea Yen, Matthew Painter, Stephanie Ozuna, Melissa Ford, Philip Guerrero, Brandon Lemley, Alounda Joseph
Absent: Janeen Wood
Minutes
NAGAP News
· NAGAP Conference:
· Andrea and Brandon are not attend NAGAP Conference.  Everybody else on the board is going.  
· Dana received attendee list for NAGAP Conference- 62 people registered from Texas
· Need agenda for TXGAP Chapter Meeting at NAGAP Conference (1:30pm).  Ideas:
· Introduction of all attendees/icebreaker 
· Label tables by categories as initial way to spark conversation.
· What we are doing as a chapter?
· Everyone ask one question and then discuss. 
· Give away free Summer Conference Registration. (Everyone agreed)
· TXGAP Board will have a brunch meeting on Wednesday before chapter meeting to discuss agenda. 
· Takeaway: 
· Dana will send personal email to registrants to attend the chapter meeting.  
Financial Updates
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Alounda’s Report: 
· $9,354.32 available in Bank 
· $241.05 available in PayPal
· Last item charged were for the website and $50.00 to the state. 
· We need to work on taxes which should be due in July. 
· Takeaway: Alounda is working on a budget.  Due April 15 
· Travel Allowances for the TXGAP Board:
· Last time we discussed this topic we were thinking of paying at least one night conference hotel and some travel as needed for TxGAP Board Members. 
· Takeaway: Philip will come up with a proposal on TXGAP Board Travel guidelines and present to the group at next meeting to discuss. 
Board Positions
· Dana mentioned that the positions of TxGAP Board Treasurer and Vice-President are up and need nominations.
· Call out was sent out in last monthly newsletter.
· If anybody interested in those positions Stephanie is taking nominations
· Takeaway: We will all try to engage possible participation at the NAGAP conference like we have in the past. 
Committee Updates
Membership (Janeen)
· Janeen has formed a committee and they developed a “Welcome Letter” to send to new participants.  
· About 3 new people joined recently and the new “Welcome Letter” was sent.  
Summer Institute (Andrea)
· Call for proposals: Deadline is March 31 and probably needs to be extended because only one proposal has been collected and we need to fill about 8 sessions.  It was suggested that we should move it after NAGAP so that we can get engage presenters from the conference.
· Takeaway: Each board member is being ask to get 1 person to submit a proposal for the conference.  
· Takeaway: Melissa will do secondary call for proposals by the end of the week and include list of ideas/topics.  (This Friday)
· Keynote is needed.  Suggestions:
· Brandon knows a few people in the Dallas area but doesn’t feel comfortable asking till we get more sessions in place.  
· Registration Opening
· Brandon opened up registration this morning.  Rate is $150.00 and $175.
· Travel Scholarship
· Board agreed that scholarship requirement should be to join a TxGAP Committee and strongly encouraged to present at next year’s conference.  
· Takeaway: Melissa will send email out next Wednesday to members that conference is open and travel scholarship is also available to apply.
· Takeaway: Stephanie will come up with rubric for travel scholarship  
· Event Marketing
· Top 5 reasons to attend the conference will be used again this year.
· Takeaway: Melissa will simply update some information. 
· Thursday Night Event
· Takeaway: Andrea will connect with Beth to host some sort of Thursday night event for conference.   Dana will send Andrea her contact info.  
Professional Development (Matt)
· 5 people attended the International Webinar.
· Matt will have some topics and ideas for professional development at the NAGAP conference for us to review.
· Matt has been in conversations with Marcus Hanscom in terms of using the NAGAP platform for our webinars.  Nothing has resulted because they are changing vendors.  
· Alternative to webinars:
· Chat Rooms
· Linking to articles
· How to make our members use this new technology.  
· Takeaway: Board will think about new ideas to engage members in professional development capacities.  
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